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      Newsletter August 2023
On thinking that it was time for another Newsletter I was under the impression I had written one during the Spring but on checking am horrified that it was in February almost 6 months ago.   The Mountainmind Quiz at that time was yet to happen and the Spring weekend and Summer week were still being planned.  Considering that we are such a small Club our team of Les, Irene and Harry did really well to come 7th out of 17 teams in the Mountainmind Quiz.   
There have been a few day Meets but recent ones seemed to have succomed to the recent spell of unsettled weekends combined with some of the regular attendees being either away on holiday elsewhere or receiving visits from family who live far away.  During March and April there were outings that matched the conditions of the day.   In March a group of 4 explored the area between Trinafour and Dalnacardoch with a walk to Loch Con which is an attractive Loch at an altitude about 400 metres which has tree covered islands and from its shores there are fine views of Schiehallion and a wide range of hills to the west.   Some climbed the hill which overlooks it, Meall Breac, from where they also had views towards the Gaick Pass Hills.
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  Loch Con





Summit of Beinn a Clachair
The only summer day meet that has taken place, when a substantial hill has been climbed in perfect weather conditions,  was a Sunday in late May when Beinn a Clachair was climbed from Loch Laggan.  I think Iain also took other photos that day which I haven’t seen other than the photo of Loch na h-Earba which he put in the walk report posted on the club website. Les and Irene referred to that photo in the information they have circulated about a very large Hydro scheme proposed in that area which they are are understandably very concerned about given its scale and the unspoilt beauty and sensitive nature of the area.
After a gap of several years due to Covid, it was lovely that eight of us were able to return to our usual base at Boat of Garten for a weekend in April.  Although the weather was fine and bright, although coolish,  none of us climbed anything really high but chose walks either to the East of Carr Bridge or in the favourate areas around  Loch an Eilein or in Glen Feshie on the Saturday, before relaxing together over a  meal of our traditional Boat of Garten menu in the evening.   We did similar sorts of walks before returning home on the Sunday.   I am not sure why I don’t seem to have any good photos of that weekend?
The same group of eight  reassembled in mid June for the Club week to Reiff at the end of the road beyond Achilitibuie, although Catherine and Ian were only able to manage the first half of the week.  We hit off the tailend of the wonderful weather of June but on some days did encouter some short but very heavy showers.   We were in a house in a lovely situation at the very end of the road!  The next pictures show that some hills were climbed during the week.
Len, Les and Irene climbed the Graham, Sgurr an Fhidhleir which a 2nd Graham top of Ben Mor Coigach, on a very hot day.
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the view to the North showing Stac Pollaidh and Suilven, and above the view to the South
[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.jpg]


Sgurr an Fhighleir



    View North from near Beinn an Eion summit
Les and Irene also climbed the Graham Beinn an Eoin and the photo above  shows the view North, beyond it’s minor top, Sgorr Tuath,  towards Stac Polly and Suilven.   Catherine and Ian also climbed Beinn an Eoin but on a different Day.   Len and Pam went up on to the summit ridge of Stac Pollaidh but the photo that Pam sent  just shows their approach route and not a photo of either of them on the ridge although I am sure I was shown one later that day!
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 approach to Stac Pollaidh

Catherine and Ian kayaking near Reiff!
If you can manage to Zoom in to the photo (above right), the two kayaks can be seen near the middle of the picture.  Pam and I were exploring the coast line near our house when we spotted Catherine and Ian paddling past!   Other photos below show our house, the one nearest the sea and the coast nearby and that we also went on a boat trip around the Summer isles.
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 Our house was in the distance to the right of Pam   View in opposite direction from same spot 
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 Passing a cave on Tanera Beg



Tanera Mor 
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The photo (above left) is of Suilven and Cul Mor and it was taken from the path that heads NE between Stac Pollaidh and Cul Beag. The final photo, of a rabbit taken by Harry, is included as rabbits were such a feature of our views of the garden at Reiff Beach Cottage. We were there the week of the Summer Solstice such that being so far North we never saw darkness and whenever any of us looked out of the window on any side of the house we  almost always were able to count 12 – 15 rabbits in the garden.  I think that in the future whenever any of us see rabbits anywhere else we will be reminded of Reiff!!
Hopefully in the late Summer / Autumn there will be a spell of more settled weather over the  weekends and with members holidays for the year over some of the Meets advertised on this years planned list will actually take place on the dates listed and to the areas chosen at a meeting which took place last October.
Jean
